24 February 2016

NOTICE

0

As you are aware the College has collaborated
with the Delhi University Community Radio
(DUCR) to launch its world-wide community
radio link.

Registrations are now invited from students
across all courses to form a Rédio Society, to
deliver one hour program every week, prepared
and broadcast live by IP students. Naniegshould
reach Mr. Gagan Gera in the BMMMC
department by 29 February 2016.

A meeting of the society will be held in the first
week of March 2016.



